
Email from Paul Connor to the Board of Inspired plc   

 

I refer to the announcement by Regent Acquisitions 2025 Limited on 22 April 2025 of an 

unsolicited cash offer for Inspired at a price of 68.5p per share (the “Offer”), together with 

the Board’s response on 23 April 2025 confirming the Board’s unanimous view that the Offer 

fundamentally undervalues Inspired. 

I, Paul Connor, director of Inspired, confirm that I own or control votes over a total of 

470,000 Inspired shares (representing 0.29% of Inspired’s issued share capital) and 137,500 

warrants over Inspired shares. 

I have no current intention of accepting the Offer in respect of my holding of Inspired shares. 

Yours faithfully, 

Paul Connor 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

  

 




